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Webster Road between Somerset Lane and Drumheller Road will be 
closed beginning June 10 until July 4 for a Clinton County Road 
Commission (CCRC) permit project to raise the roadway grade to 
improve safe sight distances, in advance of upcoming paving, 
sidewalk, and site development projects. All residents will be required 
to follow the posted detour. A map is available below and on the 
homepage of the Township website. Detour routes will also be posted 
for northbound and southbound Webster Road traffic. Limited access 
for emergency services will be maintained through the site to the 
greatest extent possible. The I-69 ramps will remain open, with access 
maintained north to Somerset Lane and Food Court Drive, and south 
to Park Lake Road. If you have any questions, need special 
accommodations, or other accessibility concerns during this time, 
please contact: Marc Trotter, CCRC Director of Engineering, 
(989) 668-0044, trotterm@ccrc-roads.com.

Webster Road Closure
June 10 - July 4

Township Committee Vacancies
The Township has several Board, Commission, and Committee 
vacancies for resident members. A full list of current vacancies and an 
Application for Appointment can be found on the Township website or 
obtained from the Township Offices.
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•	 The Township Offices, Police & Fire Administrative Offices, and the Senior Center will 
be closed Wednesday, June 19 in observance of Juneteenth.

•	 Summer Solstice Festival - Thursday, June 20 from 5 - 10 p.m. at Wiswasser Park.

•	 The Township Offices, Police & Fire Administrative Offices, and the Senior Center will 
be closed Thursday, July 4 and Friday, July 5 in observance of Independence Day.

Changes Are Coming to the Permanent Absentee Application List!
The permanent absentee application list is being phased out with the 2024 elections. In 
its place will be the permanent mail ballot list. If you select the permanent mail ballot 
box in the top right-hand corner of your application, you will automatically be mailed 
a ballot for any election you are eligible to vote in. Selecting this box means you will 
no longer need to fill out the absentee application to receive an absentee ballot. If you 
choose not to select the permanent mail box, you can still request an absentee ballot, 
but will need to request that ballot either online, by mail, or at the Clerk’s Office by filling 
out an absentee application for the upcoming election.

Selecting the permanent mail ballot will give you some other options to vote. You may 
return the ballot by mail, drop box, or to the Clerk’s Office as an absentee ballot. You may 
also vote this ballot in person during the early voting period or on Election Day. Simply 
bring your ballot with you to the polls and cast that ballot.

It will be the voter’s responsibility to notify the Clerk if you are going to be temporarily 
away from your permanent address. In these instances, the Clerk will need your 
temporary address to send your ballot to you. Ballots cannot be forwarded by mail. If you 
will need your absentee ballot mailed to an address other than your permanent address, 
please call the Clerk’s Office at (517) 641-6728.
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